
 

 

 

 

 
Date: 24.01.2022 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1508/21-22 

 

CIRCULAR  
Dear Parents, 

 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Wednesday, 26th 

January 2022, on the occasion of Republic Day of India and there will be no 

online / onsite classes on that day.  

As per the intimation received from CBSE, live streaming of Republic Day Parade 

& Beating Retreat Ceremony 2022 is available on the website of Ministry of 

Defence ( https://indianrdc.mod.gov.in/) and YouTube channel - “Indian RDC”. 

The students and their families are encouraged to register themselves for watching 

the live streaming of the same. Kindly refer to the CBSE Circular No.12 Dated 

21.01.2022 for details.  

 

WISHING YOU A VERY HAPPY REPUBLIC DAY 

 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 
 
 

 

https://indianrdc.mod.gov.in/
https://files.reportz.co.in/company143/uploads/Jan%202022/Circular_Live_Streaming_Republic_Day_2022.pdf
https://files.reportz.co.in/company143/uploads/Jan%202022/Circular_Live_Streaming_Republic_Day_2022.pdf

